
 

 

 
Strategy Development and Deployment 

The Institutional Strategic Plan for Addressing Water Shortage   17.05.2024 

As part of the institution's strategic plan to ensure sustainable resources, the college identified 
the seasonal water shortage, particularly during the summer months, as a significant challenge. 
This shortage affected the availability of drinking water and other essential needs on campus, 
especially near the sports field. To tackle this issue, the college devised a strategic plan to dig 
a borewell within the campus. 

The plan was presented to the college's students and alumni, seeking financial support to 
implement the project. Recognizing the critical need for action, the alumni responded with 
wholehearted enthusiasm, providing the necessary monetary assistance. With the support of 
the alumni and the necessary approvals from the university, the college swiftly moved forward 
with the borewell installation. 

The college took a systematic approach to ensure the project's success, consulting experts and 
processing all required documentation to ensure compliance with regulations. The borewell 
was successfully dug, ensuring a sustainable water supply for the campus during the summer 
months and alleviating the water scarcity issue. 

This initiative demonstrates the effective deployment of the college’s strategic plan, 
showcasing its commitment to overcoming infrastructure challenges and fostering 
collaboration with its alumni for the greater benefit of the campus community.  

Borewell on 17th May 2024       

 

 


